
RE: PPI Group Meeting 13-07-15  
Davies Samantha (Neonatal Unit Manager) [Samantha.Davies@sath.nhs.uk]  

Hi Sarah 
We have had our first meeting with the parents – lots of enthusiasm.  Aliya was going to await the applications so we may interview them and move forward.
  
We have found a fab venue at the Hadley Learning Centre – free of charge. 
  
Will keep you informed. 
Sam 
  
  
From: Carnwell Sarah (UNIVERSITY HOSPITALS OF NORTH MIDLANDS NHS TRUST) [mailto:sarah.carnwell@nhs.net]  
Sent: 16 July 2015 13:29 
To: Davies Samantha (Neonatal Unit Manager) 
Subject: FW: PPI Group Meeting 13-07-15 
  
Sam 
  
I would be grateful if you could give me an update as to progress with a parent support group in Telford for circulation to the PPI Group. 
  
Many thanks 
  
Sarah Carnwell, Network Administrator 
Staffordshire, Shropshire and Black Country Newborn and Maternity Network 
Tel: 01782 672380 
  

From: Carnwell Sarah (UNIVERSITY HOSPITALS OF NORTH MIDLANDS NHS TRUST) 
Sent: 16 July 2015 13:22 
To: Clarke, Lynsey; Ebrey, Julie; Moore, Ruth; samantha.davies@sath.nhs.uk; Fullwood Sarah (THE ROYAL WOLVERHAMPTON HOSPITALS NHS TRUST); 
ruth.cooke@walsallhealthcare.nhs.uk; Marks, Julie; Read Andrea (NHS ENGLAND); michelle.kidby; Branchett Kate (NHS ENGLAND); sarah.finnigan@uk-
sands.org; Ciavucco, Rosaleen (RJE) UHNS; julia.dando@ssotp.nhs.uk; email@helen-oneill.co.uk; clairepowers@hotmail.co.uk; anne-
marielever@hotmail.co.uk; nattytaylor1980@hotmail.co.uk 
Subject: PPI Group Meeting 13-07-15 

Dear All 
  
Please find a link below to the notes of the PPI Group meeting held on the 13 July 2015: 
https://www.networks.nhs.uk/nhs-networks/staffordshire-shropshire-and-black-country-newborn/groups/parent-and-public-involvement-
group 
  
The next meeting of the Group will be held on Thursday 1 October 2015 at 10 am via teleconference. 
  
Regards 
  
Sarah Carnwell, Network Administrator 
Staffordshire, Shropshire and Black Country Newborn and Maternity Network 
Tel: 01782 672380 
  
Please join the Staffordshire, Shropshire and Black Country Newborn and Maternity Network at NHS Networks. To join the nhs networks 
site please click on the link below: 
http://www.networks.nhs.uk/@@register 
If you have already registered, please submit your e-mail address and password in the link below: 
http://www.networks.nhs.uk/nhs-networks/login_form 
Once you are logged in to the nhs networks site please click on 'join this network' in the top left grey band on our homepage link below: 
http://www.networks.nhs.uk/nhs-networks/staffordshire-shropshire-and-black-country-newborn 
  
 
******************************************************************************************************************** 
 
This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the 
sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it. 
Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in reliance on its contents:
to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in England and Scotland 
NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive information with NHSmail and GSi recipients 
NHSmail provides an email address for your career in the NHS and can be accessed anywhere 
 
******************************************************************************************************************** 

Sent: 20 July 2015 14:32 

To: Carnwell Sarah (UNIVERSITY HOSPITALS OF NORTH MIDLANDS NHS TRUST)  
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